
 

 

FEEDBACK REPORT 

 

Department of Bengali has collected the feedback forms from the students of 2nd 

year Honours of 2017-18 session. Following observations are— 

1. Library books are not sufficient for the total number of students. 

2. 60% of the students have informed that 80% of the syllabus was covered by the 

teachers in this academic session. The rest amount remained incomplete. 

3. The students demanded a changed format of questions, like MCQ. 

4. The unhygienic condition of college canteen and the slippery entrance of the 

college (caused by the mishandling of the water purifier) are two major 

problematic issues drawn by the students.  

5. Some of the students have praised about the comparatively low fees structure on 

behalf of their parents.  

 

Submitted by, 

Sreemoyee Banerjee 

Head of the Department 

Department of Bengali 

Dated, 27.07.18 

 

 


